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NOTICE TO STUDENTS 
 

 
 

This is to inform all that as per the Circular received from the Directorate of Higher 

Education, teaching-learning will commence through digital mode from 8th June 2021. 

Students will not be allowed to come to educational institutions for any teaching-learning 

activities until further orders. The Circular communicating the above is attached. 

 

 
4th June, 2021 Dr. Shaila R. Ghanti 

Offg. Principal 


